KATE VALLEY LANDFILL - REGIONAL PARK

Officer responsible Author
City Water and Waste Manager Kevin Roche, Committee Secretary, DDI 371-1536

The purpose of this report is to allow for discussion by the Subcommittee, as requested by the
Chairman, on the concept of a regional park in the lower area of the Kate Valley.

Members will recall the possibility of establishing a regional park, once consents have been obtained
and the landfill established, has been previously discussed during site visits and meetings of the
Canterbury Waste Subcommittee.

Chairman’s
Recommendation: That Transwaste Canterbury Ltd be asked to develop a specific proposal for
a regional park, including relevant capital and operating costs.

(Note: As this item is one relating to the operation of Transwaste Canterbury Ltd in terms of
clauses 3(a) and 11(a) of the constituting agreement, only those councils holding shares in the joint
venture company may vote on this item.)




